
STATE OF PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY 
DECLARED 

NEW TEMPORARY MEASURES TO REDUCE 

TRANSMISSION COME INTO EFFECT STARTING 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2021 

 

As per the Alberta provincial mandate and Alberta Health Services, the 
Stirling Community Centre/Lion’s Hall will be CLOSED until further 

notice. 
 

All bookings, reservations and community group activities are cancelled.  
Questions can be directed to the Village Office at 403-756-3379 or 

office@stirling.ca 

 

 

mailto:office@stirling.ca

